

PRE PRIMARY

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/02

02 April 2022

Dear Parents

- 1. The children must come to school every day in neat, complete and appropriate uniform.
- 2. In the light of the pandemic guidelines, you are requested to follow the required COVID protocol. Parents must ensure that all students wear a mask daily to the school (Properly labelled).
- 3. All belongings of the child like books, pencil box, bag, lunch box, water bottle, belt etc. should be labelled.
- 4. Kindly send a fruit box and lunch box daily to school.
- 5. Parents must ensure that all students carry an apron, a napkin (as per the colour allotted) and a handkerchief daily to the school (Properly labelled with embroidery).
- 6. Personal hygiene is to be maintained and also parents should take care of their ward's hair and nails regularly.
- 7. The parents are strictly advised to meet the class teacher only through appointment for discussing the progress of their child.
- 8. <u>Kindly do not fail to put an extra pair of undergarment and an extra mask in the school bag.</u>
- 9. Parents are advised not to make their children wear any expensive gold jewellery to school.
- 10. Kindly complete the first four pages (1A, 1, 2A, 2) of the diary and paste photograph also. Paste photograph on the cover page of the diary also.
- 11. Please acknowledge every note in the diary by signing it.
- 12. The appraisal card when sent should be duly signed and returned by the third day.
- 13. The children should be regular and punctual to the school.
- 14.Please submit My Activity Book, Sketch Book, Crayon Box (Paste a photograph, name slip and cover them with plastic sheet) on 18 April 2022. Kindly send the said material in your ward's school bag.

Note: Do not use any note books & art material provided by the school at home.

GEĘTA ĞANGWANI

PRINCIPAL